
Pathhead Parish Church of Scotland 
Church Office telephone number - 01592-204635 

Church Office Hours -  09.30 - 2.00 
Church e-mail address - pathheadchurch@btconnect.com 
Visit our Web Site at - www.pathheadparishchurch.co.uk 

Rev. Andrew Donald’s email address -  minister@pathheadparishchurch.co.uk  

PATHHEAD CHRISTIAN OUTREACH 

CAFÉ ST CLAIR 

Snacks and full meals available 

Visit the Café Tuesday to Friday 12noon to 2pm 

OUTREACH MEAL DELIVERIES  

OPERATE MONDAY TO FRIDAY 

For information about delivered meals 

Phone – 01592 204635 

Pathhead Parish Church Summer Fair 2018 
It has been decided by the Fair Committee that the Summer Fair will take 
place on Saturday June 9th.  Our upcoming Summer Newsletter will also 
notify our members of the amended date. 

Prayer Tree 
Prayer is one of the great privileges of Christians.  Please     
allow the  Prayer Group to help bring your concerns before 
God. Knowing He will listen and  respond.   Prayer requests 
can be made by completing a prayer card, popping it in an    
envelope and placing the envelope on the Prayer Tree         
situated behind the glass partition at the back of the church. 

Newsletters 
Our Spring Newsletters are ready for collection. Newsletters are available 
for anyone who does not get one delivered and can be collected from the 
vestibule. 
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A warm welcome is extended to all joining us for worship this 
morning. If you are a visitor we hope you will soon feel at home as 
you worship with us.  Please do join us for tea or coffee in the large 

hall after the service.  If you wish further information about the 
Church or organisations please speak to one of the members of our 

Welcome Team on duty this morning. 
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  25th March 2018: Palm Sunday 
 
 

Welcome and Intimations 
 

MP 457 – Make way, make way, for Christ the King 
 

Prayer & Lord’s Prayer 
   

MP 242 – Hosanna, hosanna, hosanna in the highest 
 

With the children 
[Children deliver Palm crosses to the congregation] 

 
MP 70 – Children of Jerusalem 

 
Scripture Readings 

 
Hebrews 4:14 - 5:10          (p278) 
Mark 14:32-42                    (p67) 

 
MP 935 – ‘Take up your cross!’ the Saviour said 

 
Prayers for the world 

 
MP 162 – From heaven you came, helpless babe 

 
Sermon 

 
Offering – Doxology [MP557] - Dedication 

 
MP 232 – His hands were pierced 

[Tune: Ombersley CH3 no.34] 
 
 

Benediction 

 
 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Sunday 25th March Messy Church, 2.00pm 
Monday 2nd April     Guild, 7.30pm, Pam Cairns - The Truth Behind the   Fiction  
Tuesday 17th April Kirk Session Meeting, 7.30pm 

The church is fitted with an Induction Loop for the hard of hearing. Please make sure your 
hearing aid is switched to the ‘T’ position.    
 
If there are any members of the congregation who have difficulty in standing during the singing 
of hymns, then they should please feel free to remain seated. 

Holy Week Services - Provisional Dates 
 
All services are at 6.30pm 
Tuesday  27th March    Service will take place at the Convent in Dysart  
Wednesday  28th March      Congregational Church Service at Methodist Church 
Thursday  29th March      Maundy Thursday Communion Service at   Dysart St. Clair 
Friday  30th March      Good Friday Service at Pathhead Church 

Messy Church—Mercat Shopping Centre 
Messy Church in the Mercat - Saturday 31st March from 
11 am to 3 pm. There will be a story time, songs and 
crafts along with refreshments.   Like our own Messy 
Church, an adult has to accompany each child and be 
involved in the activities.  Please remember the activities 
of the day in your prayers - that the message will be clear to  children and 
parents alike.  If you feel you can give a little time to assist with the activities 
or handing out leaflets please get in touch with Jacqueline Mitchell or just 
come along and share in the fun. 

Guild Committee 
The Guild Committee would like to thank everyone who helped to make the 
fundraising coffee morning such a huge success - the people who baked, 
the people who contributed to the gift stall, the people who gave generous 
monetary donations and, of course, the people who attended on the day. 
The amount raised was a fantastic £476. Well done, everyone. 


